
Welcome to our Easter Newsletter.  Where has the year gone since September?  As we enter the final 

term post Easter, our focus here in the school is on supporting our 6th and 3rd year students who are 

preparing for the State Examinations, building on the learning experiences so for this year, preparing 

for end of year awards ceremonies, graduations and celebrations of achievement. The 3rd & 6th Years 

have been busy with orals, practical’s, course work to name a but a few. We wish them continued 

success and remember to remain calm and focused.  

It has been a very busy term with many trips. All our Transition years spent the week before mid-term 

in Carlingford Adventure Centre, taking part in activities such as kayaking, sailing, orienteering, paint 

ball to name but a few. Our senior Geography students and teachers from our Geography department 

travelled to Iceland, taking in the many wonderful natural sights of Iceland. A a group of students and 

teachers enjoyed the slopes of Marilleva in Italy. I would sincerely like to thank all the teachers who 

give up their own time to lead and travel on all school trips and for the organisation that goes in to 

same. To the Parents/Guardians thank you for allowing the students to travel on these wonderful 

trips. I am sure memories were created that will last a life time.  

We have had busy times with excellent Literacy Week and Seachtain na Gaeilge organised by our 

wonderful teachers, there has been success on the Soccer and camogie pitches, as well as the 

equestrian field, basketball courts & the fashion field in the form of Junkkouture.  

I would also like to thank the Parents Council, our staff and all the professionals who were in 

attendance at our recent Careers Night here in the school, thank you for giving your time to the school.   

I take this opportunity to remind you all once again, that entry for students is only on Grogan’s Road. 

For any one driving into school, can I ask that you please take your speed slowly as students and 

teachers are often walking through the grounds of the school.    

Finally, as Easter approaches fast, I thank everyone for their continued hard work on behalf of the 

school. I encourage students to put their heads down in final preparation for exams, awards etc. your 

hard work will pay off in the end.   Please take the time to read our newsletter, which is just a snapshot 

of what goes on here in Presentation Wexford. Thank you, Mr Gaynor and your reporters.   

Yours,   

 


